
14th March 2025 

Y4 Southport Eco Centre. 

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y4 will be visiting Southport Eco Centre on Wednesday 2nd April. Whilst at the recycling centre, 

children will be looking at the cost of waste on the environment. Pupils will learn how we can do 

more to reduce waste, through interactive hands-on activities, including in house digital games, as 

well as discovering how big our waste footprint can be in 21st century. The day will challenge their 

view about the rubbish they generate and explore new technologies that enable, better, innovative 

waste management. 

We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am, as out first session is 10.30am. We expect to return to 
school at normal home time, but this will depend on traffic, and could be slightly later. (We will 
inform parents via ParentApp if it is later than expected). If your child suffers from travel sickness, 
please could you send in a named envelope a tablet for the return journey and hand to the office. 
 
The children are to wear their school uniform and all children will need a packed lunch in a lunch 
box. Children on free school meals will have a packed lunch provided by the school kitchen.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £6.00 towards the cost of the trip, school will subsidise the balance. 
Please return the completed slip together with payment no later than Friday 28th Match.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs. Firminger, 
Year 4 Teacher. 
 
   

 
 
I give permission for _____________________________________________________, Class 4 
to visit Southport Eco Centre on Wednesday 2nd April. 
 
I enclose a donation of £6.00 towards the cost of the trip. 
 
Pupil Name _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed _____________________________________________ Date _______________________ 

 


